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3090-20 / DV 5C 18

From: Catherine Demarco 
Sent: Tuesday, January 01, 2019 2:04 PM
To: planningdevelopment@comoxvalleyrd.ca
Subject: [Possible SPAM]  Development variance Permit application for 4250 Marsden Rd 

(Jancowski)

Importance: Low

Good day, 
We are the owners of 4242 Marsden Rd. adjacent property to 4250. We have received the information that was 
sent about the variance application. We are fine with the stated terms and have no objections to the 
eaves setback reduction or the building setback reduction as stated in this proposal.  
Cheers, 
Daniel & Catherine Demarco 

 




